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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new pupils and parents who have joined us.  This 
week has been a mental well-being week across the school. The pupils have participated in daily 
well-being activities focussing on the five key well-being strategies.  

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be 
absent.

Red Class  

Red Class have been working hard in their 
messy play sessions, exploring resources 
independently. We have made beautiful 
decorations for our classroom. The pupils are 
working hard to maintain and develop their 
skills as part of their ‘MOVE’ goals. 

 
 
Yellow Class 

We’ve had a busy week in Yellow Class. In our 
‘How My World Works’ sessions we’ve been 
learning about lifecycles. We have welcomed 
five caterpillars into class which we hope to 
raise to be butterflies. In cooking, we’ve been 
following recipes and instructions whilst making 
fruit smoothies. The pupils explored a large 
variety of fruits which they then blended with 
apple juice. Delicious! 

 
 

Pink Class  

In Pink Class this week, the pupils were able to 
count one to twenty using objects to support 
counting. During our story session all the 
children were excited to read a book and 
were able to say what they could see in the 
pictures. The children have settled in well. 

 

Blue Class  

Blue Class have been busy with a variety of 
activities and learning covering all areas of our 
curriculum. The children have done some 
wonderful art which will soon decorate our 
classroom. The pupils have also been exploring 
the textures of various substances, ranging 
from soft to hard and deciding on their 
favourite.  
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Orange Class 

 In Orange Class this week, our phonics and 
cooking sessions went very well.  In phonics, we 
have been learning about the sounds a, I, m, s, 
and t. During our cooking session we made 
porridge and the children had lots of fun mixing 
the ingredients and tasting them.

                                          

Ladybird Class 

This week Ladybird Class have been actively 
engaging in different types of activities. They 
have been developing their attention as well 
as turn taking during their Attention Bucket 
sessions. They have also been building up their 
fine motor skills; they filled buckets with soil and 
then squeezed on whipping cream to make 
pretend raspberry ice cream. The children 
have had a lot of fun dressing up and dancing 
to disco music during the Whippersnappers 
session.  

 

Dragonfly Class  

Dragonfly children this week, explored our new 
sensory board of different materials. The 
children also enjoyed our cooking lesson 
where they made chocolate mousse and 
mixed it with other ingredients to create new 
textures. They also participated in a new 
sensory story called ‘The Autumn Forest’ where 
they chose their favourite props to use.

 

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Classes new children have settled 
into the new experience well. Everyone has 
helped them with writing, exploring sensory 
play and reading.  
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Green Class  

This week Green Class have been enjoying 
using switches in a variety of ways. Green Class 
have shown great realisation when using the 
switches to operate games and toys. Some 
children have been experimenting by using 
different parts of their bodies to operate the 
switches in different ways. 

 
 
Purple Class  

This week, Purple Class continued to actively 
engage with the story ‘The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar’ using their senses and lots of fine 
and gross motor movement. The pupils looked 
for minibeasts in the sensory garden and 
manipulated various natural materials. Purple 
Class also made smoothies and explored 
different fruit using their senses.  

 
 

Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class the children have 
engaged in some activities for our mental well-
being week. We have used the body scan as 
part of our mindfulness activities. We did a 
dress up activity within our massage story and 
produced some free art pieces with collage 
materials and paint. We ended the week with 
a disco joining our friends in Dragonfly Class. 

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

This week Bumblebee Class enjoyed making 
biscuits. We also practised our gross motor skills 
in P.E. and we had fun creating pictures with 
string and different coloured paint to create 
our own art.  

 
 
Gold Class  

Gold Class are working on solving additions 
and subtractions using Numicon shapes. The 
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pupils are becoming more independent in 
sequencing number sentences and matching 
numbers. This week the pupils have shredded 
red cabbage and followed the steps to 
complete an experiment. We used different 
tools to decorate the classroom with gold 
paint.  

 
 
  Silver Class  

This week the Silver Class children learnt how to 
take turns when interacting with one another 
during play time. Also, during our phonics 
session, Silver Class focused on how to sound a-
e words and split digraphs. The children were 
presented with photos of some a-e sounds in 
order for them to spell it out. 

 

Unicorn Class 

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 
continuing our work on telling the time. We 
have been telling the time both to the hour 
and half past the hour. Unicorn Class have also 

been working on handling a ruler correctly and 
using it to measure different lengths in cm.  

 

Don’t Forget 
All our term dates are available on our website 
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk   
 
On the website under 'Parents and Carers' you 
will find the link for Parent Pay where you can 
pay for school uniform. 
 
If you have any issues with transport, please  
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187  
5316 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk/

